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January 20, 2021 
  

  

Ms. Kristy Sullivan 
Rotary Club of Naperville-After Dark  
PO Box 6002 
Naperville, IL 60567 
  

  

Dear Ms. Sullivan, 
  

The Naperville Education Foundation would like to thank you for your 
generous donation from Rotary After Dark of $684.00 restricted to the 
2020 Holiday Giving Program. In addition, 12 individuals from Rotary 
After Dark graciously donated a total of $857.98 to the Holiday Giving 
Program. Your gifts make the holiday season brighter by providing 
funds to purchase gift cards for students in need.  
   

NEF is inspired by the potential inherent in all children to thrive and be 
enriched by their experiences in school. The Foundation raises and 
grants funds for programs that enhance and enrich the educational life 
of all District 203 students. Our programs include the Kid Booster 
Anonymous Fund, Grant Awards, and funding for before and after 
school programs. 

  

Your generous support of District 203 students and the Naperville 
Education Foundation is greatly appreciated. Thank you!  

  

Sincerely yours,  

 
Wendy Goettsch 

Executive Director 
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